
June 2, 2011 
 

Comments from Canada on the Approval by Mail: Bangladesh - Climate Change Capacity 
Building and Knowledge Management 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the initiative in Bangladesh. Canada is 
supportive of the proposal, although we underline the need for a clear and rigorous performance 
evaluation plan from the outset. We would like to note that additional comments will be sent by Canada 
to the CIF Administrative Unit for consideration early next week.  
 
 

Regards,  
 
Jan Sheltinga 
Administratrice principale de programme--environnement/ Senior Program Manager (Environment) 
Direction générale des programmes multilatéraux/ Multilateral and Global Programs Branch 
Agence canadienne de développement international/ Canadian International Development Agency 


